
recent events

Glockenspiel Concert April 3

On Thursday 3 April, the children in Y4 

performed a musical concert to the rest 

of Key Stage 2.  This year, Y4 have been 

learning to play glockenspiels, djembes 

and drum pads with Mr Chapman from 

Staffordshire Music Services.  There was a 

mixture of songs and rhythms including Hot 

Cross Buns, Drunken Whatsit, Tinga Layo 

and Harry Potter.  The audience and the 

performers had a lovely time and enjoyed 

the performance immensely. Libbi H from 

4P/W said, “I was very excited to perform 

on the stage,” and Tom C from 4B explained 

that he was a little nervous to start with, 

but felt better once he had relaxed. Mr Pratt

09.04.14  Year 4 to Thinktank (Birmingham)

11.04.14  Bunny Drive and Governor Award Assembly

14.04.14 - 

25.04.14  EASTER HOLIDAYS

01.05.14  Parents meeting RE: trip to London 6:00pm - 6:30pm

07.05.14  Open Morning (9:00am-11:45am). Prospective and 

	 current parents welcome

19.05.14  Year 2 visit to Tamworth Castle

22.05.14  Year 5 visit to London

01.07.14  Year 3 visit to Stratford Butterfly Farm
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Disney’s Aladdin

On Tuesday and Wednesday this week, children from Y3, 4, 5 and 6 have been very busy performing 

a wonderful production of Disney’s Aladdin.  Actors and singers wowed the audiences with fabulous 

renditions of famous songs including ‘Friend Like Me’, ‘I Can Show You The World’, and ‘Prince Ali’.  All 
of the tutors have been very proud of all of the hard work that the children have put in to learn many 

lines and practise acting.  Well done to all involved.  Miss Tiddy

 

“Being in Aladdin has been great fun, but of course we wouldn’t have been able to do it without 

the tutors who put up the marketplace of Agrabah in the entrance hall. Especially Miss Lamb, Miss 

Tiddy, Miss Evans and Mrs Fraser who have put countless hours helping the cast sing, dance and act. 
As well as that, there is the cast like Aladdin, Jasmine, Jafar, Iago, Sultan, Razoul, Magic Carpet, Guards, 

Narrators and the Harem Girls who have also helped by giving up Wednesday afternoons practising 

for the performances on Tuesday 1 April and Wednesday 2 April. Finally; the choir, Y3, 4, 5 and 6 have 
put hard work into it learning all the songs.  Well done everyone.” Louis W

principal comments
•	 We have had a very busy week in the Academy. Aladdin was a great success and I was very proud of all 

the children that took part.

•	 Thank you to all the mums that were able to join us for lunch to celebrate Mother’s day. It was very 

popular and we hope you enjoyed it.

•	 We break up for the Easter holidays on Friday 11 April 2014. I hope you have a good holiday and we look 
forward to a new term starting on Monday 28 April 2014.

mrs bridge

(Please see overleaf)

Sport Relief Mile

24 March (Sunday) morning saw 30+ 

LFA Greenacres children, parents and a 
tutor take part in the Sport Relief Mile in 

the Castle Grounds running 1 mile. The 

children had their photograph taken with 

local English 400m hurdler Meghan Beesley 

before the run.

We were one of only two schools to take 

part, and clearly the biggest. The children 

had a great time. Well done to them all and 

thanks to their parents for the support. 

A total of £301.24 has been raised by LFA 
Greenacres in total.




